
 

 
 

 
To: Operations Committee 
 

From: Ryan Berry 
 

Date: January 21, 2025  
 

RE:  Microgrid Location Options  
 

 
 

Last spring,  the operations committee reviewed locations to place a microgrid at Euclid Elementary 
school.  In June, the board approved the purchase of a microgrid, the cost of installing the microgrid 
at Euclid with the assumption that the microgrid would be installed immediately after summer 
construction concluded.   However, with delays to the Renew America Grant, the grant that was 
going to cover the cost of the microgrid and installation, the microgrid has yet to be ordered and the 
installation process has not commenced.  Because construction is now over at Euclid and 
construction will soon start at Indian Grove Elementary School, I would like to review the final 
placement of the microgrid.  The committee members will bring their recommendation to the 
February 11, 2025, Board of Education meeting for approval.   

 


